
  
 
 
  

Office of Child Care & Regulatory Services 

The Office of Child Care & Regulatory Services is now accepting applications for Block Grant (Child Care)  
for parents and guardians. Application can be found on the Department of Human Services website Child 
Care and Regulatory Services page -www.dhs.gov.vi/OCCRS/index.html, applications are also available 

at the OCCRS office in your district. 

 

https://www.myperfectresume.com/membership/RegisterGuestUser.aspx?wizard=true&productid=17&utm_source=hloom-com&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=word-template


 
Please contact the Department of Human Services Office Child Care and Regulatory Services with 
questions:  
 
St. Thomas/St. John    (340) 774-0930 ext. 4181 
St. Croix   (340) 772-7147 
 

Completed applications can be emailed to blockgrant.application@dhs.vi.gov  or dropped off to secure drop 
boxes (monitored by security and surveillance) at the previously identified locations. 
 
An in-person interview will not be necessary. 
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